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clerks - Fwd: Fwd: File 751-6/20-25 - Extendicare - Amend By-Law 21010-100Z

From:  Brigitte Sobush

To: clerks

Date: 6/8/2021 11:11 AM

Subject: Fwd: Fwd: File 751-6/20-25 - Extendicare - Amend By-Law 21010-100Z

6/8/2021 10:56 AM >>>
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Good Morning Kris and Bridgette:

We would like to express our opposition to the proposed plan to build the
Extendicare on Nottingham Drive. The need for a Seniors home is enormous
and we support new such homes. The location however and proposed size is
disruptive to the residential neighbourhood for which this proposal is
indicated. The Seniors home should be placed in a similar location to St.
Gabriels in Chelmsford where there is NO disruption to the quiet
neighbourhood in this proposal.

We purposely purchased our property over 21 years ago because it was quiet
and peaceful. Looked for a place to enjoy nature and with low traffic, no noise
and peaceful nights and weekends. Such a proposed site at the end of my
street will disrupt forever this neighbourhood. Are there not environmental
problems with the Ramsey Lake watershed as well when you consider the
amount of water and waste water from such a proposal being only a few
hundred meters from Ramsey Lake ( our drinking water ). Plus how many
people and residents will be coming and going down our small
neighbourhood and | heard 3 shifts? This will keep us awake and will be 365
days a year. Not a good idea in a residential neighbourhood, ambulances, food
and service trucks, visitors, staff.....all too much traffic and noise.

Please do NOT read this at the June 14th meeting, | just want to go on

record as being opposed and in opposition to the site of the Extendicare and
not the project.
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Kindly confirm receipt of this correspondence and advise if | need to provide
additional correspondence to register our opposition to this proposed build
site.

Respectfully yours,
Mr. R. Vaillancourt





